
Allen, Meredith 

3/24/2014 3:02:09 PM
Dietrich, William (william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov)
Beardsley Grant, Kate (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=kebd)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: HSR — En. Div. ques. for PG&E re: Applic. for Svc. 

Hi Bill,

We will pull together and send to you. Also, I should be receiving an update on the agreement 
with HSR on Wednesday and will give you a call to discuss.
Thanks,

Meredith

On Mar 24, 2014, at 1:49 PM, "Dietrich, William" <william.dietrich@epuc.ca.gov> wrote:

To Meredith Alien, PG&E RegRel 
(cc: Kate)

Hi Meredith,

Would you (or Kate, when she comes back to the office in early April) please provide 
me with documentation regarding PG&E's process and schedule for the Application for 
Service? What I mean by schedule is what are the typical procedural steps and 
durations of those steps? (HSR may not be typical.) I realize HSR doesn't want to 
follow the Application procedure (based on what you said in our last call), but we'd like 
to know, as background and for comparison.

Since our next meeting with HSR and PG&E is on April 11, receiving this by April 7 
would be great.

Please let me know if you have questions. Thanks!

Bill
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